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Allen, Amber

From: Brian Copland 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 1:43 PM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: 701 Sparks Avenue - demolition permit

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
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Hi, 
I see there is a demoliƟon permit applicaƟon on the home at 701 Sparks Avenue AusƟn, TX 78705. I don't know anything 
about the history of the home but it appears to be in very rough condiƟon. I'd support the demoliƟon permit approval if 
it has no historical significance.. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian Copland 
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